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Edmonton Alliance Chinese School

地址Address:  5019-199 Street NW, Edmonton, AB. T6M 2T6
電話(Phone): (780)444-0458

E-mail Address: chineseschool@ecac.ca    website: ecac.ca


September 16th, 2017

Welcome
September is the busiest month with many changes for both parents and students. However, these changes can be the start of new beginnings and opportunities. Edmonton Alliance Chinese School has also undergone many changes in our new location. We hope that with this new facility, we bring upon a better learning environment for our students.
Once again, we welcome new and returning students and their parents to our Chinese School family. We hope that this year will be an enjoyable school year full of learning. 

Our school uses innovative teaching methods to make learning fun, practical, and applicable. We hope to cultivate an attitude of appreciation for Chinese language and culture in our students. In addition to our teacher’s dedication to our student’s in-class learning, we also organize many activities for both students and their families to participate in. It is our wish that parents would be involved in their child’s learning and development. 

On September 23, Chinese School will be participating in Edmonton Alliance Chinese Church’s open house. This event will have activities for the entire family and Chinese School greatly encourages all students to participate with their family.  The open house will take place at the school site, further information can be found at 923op@ecac.ca . Chinese school will end early at 11:35am that week and we encourage you to come 25 minutes earlier to participate with your child. If there are any questions or concerns please contact your homeroom teacher. Please notice that certain areas in the parking lot will be closed that day. Thank you.

As a friendly reminder to improve the safety and wellbeing of our students please remember to sign your children in and out upon coming and leaving. Additionally, please follow the rules set by teachers and the school handbook guidelines. 

We hope that we can continue to cooperate with parents to continue to improve our school, if there are any suggestions or question please contact the school. 

As we begin this new school year, we wish you all good health and wisdom from our Lord!  May we work together in giving our students a pleasant and rewarding journey of learning!
Edmonton Alliance Chinese School 

Betty Chan

Acting Principal
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1.  
There are many important dates listed in your school handbook calendar.  Please remember to check for upcoming holidays, special events, or timetable changes.
2.  
Parents, please pay attention to the following:

1) The G1-6 (Cantonese) classes start at 9:15 AM, the Mandarin G2 classes start at 9:30 AM, and the K1-K3 classes (Cantonese and Mandarin) and the Cantonese Conversation Class starts at 10:00 AM. All classes finish at 12:00 Noon. Please be on time!
2) The school doors open at 9:00 AM, and close at 12:15 PM.  Parents, please be sure to drop off and pick up your children within this timeframe.  
3) For students’ safety, please sign your children in and out and remember to give the name tags to the teacher. Please respect the maximum speed limit of 15Km/H in parking lot areas.
4) Remember to provide your children with basic school supplies: backpack, 1 or 2 pencils, erasers, ruler, gluesticks (15g), water bottle, pencil sharpeners etc.  Please label your school supplies.   

5) We encourage students not to bring expensive items or money to school. The School is not responsible for lost or broken items.  
6) If your child loses his or her school handbooks/exercise books, replacement copies must be purchased at the office.
7) The School is not responsible for the safety of students who come to school on Chinese School holidays.
3. For the safety of the students, please fill out the Student’s Health and Contact Information sheet.  Also please fill out the Student Works/Photos Consent Form to enable the school to publish related student works and photos. Please return both forms to the school promptly.  
4. The school promotes Chinese culture as one of the major education objectives and builds into the curriculum various Chinese cultural activity options. We will try to group students according to their preference as much as possible. For the new school year, our first period of cultural activities will be started on October 21st.  There will be three periods of cultural activities and each period lasts for three weeks.  The scope of the activities includes: Chinese Calligraphy, Beginner Level Chinese Painting, Chinese Chess, Chinese Snacks, Traditional Chinese Games and Chinese Crafts.  Except for Calligraphy which all students will have the chance to participate in, students can choose their preferences.  Please fill in the preference form below and return it to the teacher by September 30th .

5. September 23rd is the Edmonton Chinese Alliance Church open house from 11:00am-3:00pm. Classes end at 11:35 that week. We encourage all parents to come participate.
6. October 7th is Thanksgiving weekend; there is no school.  

7. We welcome parents to find further information on our website ecac.ca
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Chinese Cultural Activity Preference Form
	For all students from Cantonese Conversation Class and Grades 1 to 6, please indicate your preference by entering numbers 1, 2, 3 on the activity of your choice.  
中國書法
Chinese Calligraphy
	中國棋藝
Chinese Chess
	中國手工
Chinese Crafts
	中國遊戲
Chinese Games
	中國小食
Chinese Snacks
	國畫
 Chinese Painting

	必定參加
All G1-6 students
	
	
	
	
	


Name of student：
　Class：


Is the parent interested to help in the cultural activity (11:30am-12:00noon)?
 Yes /No
If “Yes”, which activity would you like to help：___________________________________
Name of parent    ： ____________________　Contact number：___________________

Please return the form to the teacher by September 30,2017

